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Members of ADVOC

Dear Colleagues,

We are pleased to invite you to the next Latin American Chapter meeting, which will be held from 2 to 4
June 2016 at Punta Cana, Dominican Republic.

For our firm is a great honor coordinate this meeting.

I look forward to see you in Punta Cana.

Regards,

Rodolfo Mesa

Mesa & Mesa | Abogados

E-mail: rmch@mesalex.com
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